
  
  
 

8 Henegan Road P.O. Box 460, Virgil, Ontario, L0S 1T0 
Phone: (905) 468‐4235 Fax: (905) 468‐3861  

 

July 10, 2024 

 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Re:  EB-2022-0325 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 3, the LDC Transmission Group is informing the OEB 
that it still plans to file evidence which will comprise of illustrations of the problems with the 
current structure and, depending on the details of the next procedural order, could include 
proposed solutions. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Jeff Klassen 
VP Finance 
 


